
GODSHILL PARISH COUNCIL 
Clerk  Gareth Hughes 

          Sunnyside, High Street, Newchurch, Isle of Wight PO36 0NJ  Tel: 01983 865024 

 

                   AN EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF GODSHILL PARISH  COUNCIL WAS   

                   HELD IN GODSHILL METHODIST HALL AT 7.00  PM ON THURSDAY 26TH   

                   MAY 2022.  

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Councillors Button, Bysouth, Child, Donoclift , Fros and Taylort.                

ALSO IN ATTENDANCE: G Hughes (Clerk), Mrs V Taylor(Advisor) and a member of the public. 
 

 7.00pm to 7.30pm  time allocated for residents of Godshill Parish to speak to the Council on   

 Parish Council matters. 

 

                                                               MINUTES 

 

93/22 Annual General Meeting 9th May 2022 – To reconfirm that the notice of   

          meeting was placed on the noticeboard in accordance with the required 

          notice period. 

 

          The Clerk advised that the Notice of the Annual Parish Council Meeting held on 9th   

          May 2022 had been placed on the noticeboard in accordance with the regulated   

          timescale. 

 

          RESOLVED: That Notice of the meeting had been placed in accordance with   

                                   associated regulations. 

 

94/22 Summons to Annual General Meeting – To confirm that the meeting   

          was legal. 

 

          The Clerk confirmed that the Letter of Summons had not been served in respect of the   

          Annual General Meeting held on 9th May 2022. This was confirmed as not being good   

          practice but that it did not invalidat the meetin as per Schedule 12 of the Local   

          Government Act 1972.  

 

          RESOLVED: That the Annual General Meeting be confirmed as legal. 

                                                                           

          A brief discussion ensued regarding the content of an e mail and the process for the   

          election of Parish Council Chairman.It was confirmed that a proper election process had  

          been undertaken at the Annual General Meetings in May 2021 and May2022. 

 

         At 7.12pm Councillor’s Donoclift and Taylor advised of their resignations as   

         Councillors and left the meeting. 

 

 
 

               

 

                 CHAIRMAN 

                                                      6TH JUNE 2022 

 


